-----Original Message-----

From: Sharon Ralph

Sent: 16 May 2023 21:07

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great
Hallingbury

As a local resident, | object to this planning permission being granted as it will have a negative
impact on our daily lives. Many people use the Flitch and the surrounding areas for walks, cycling,
horse riding and jogging.

On a quiet bank holiday weekend Wren illegally destroyed the natural woodland which once stood
on the land. The development of this site will result in heavy goods vehicles driving through our
village and country lanes which will have a negative impact on our health and daily lives. It will also
put children’s lives at risk as they make their way to and from school. Great Hallingbury is known for
its county walks, cycling and horse riding and this will all be affected.

| ask you to refuse this planning application and consider our historical village.

Regards,
Sharon Ralph





